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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:39 AM
To: 'Lisa Funicello'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Updated email

Good morning Ms. Funicello,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
 
From: Lisa Funicello [mailto:lfunicello@flaglerclerk.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:22 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Updated email 
 
Please use the following email to send any electronic notifications to the Flagler County Clerk: 
boardrecords@flglerclerk.com  
 
Lisa Funicello, FCRM  
Director of Board Records/VAB 
Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller 
Flagler County, Florida 
Kim C. Hammond Justice Center 
1769 E. Moody Boulevard, Bldg. 1 
Bunnell, FL  32110 
386-313-4413  
lfunicello@flaglerclerk.com 
 
 
 
Florida Sunshine Statutes entail very broad public records requirements (F. S. 119). As required by law, all e-
mails to and from the Flagler County Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller are kept as a public record. Your 
e-mail communications, including your e-mail address may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. If 
you have received this communication in error, do not distribute it. Please notify the sender immediately by 
electronic mail and delete this message.  
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This e-mail, and any attachment to it, is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity named on the e-
mail. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately return it to the sender and delete it from your system.  




